
10th March 2014 
 

As you are aware from previous correspondence one area of focus that was discussed at our 

Healthy Schools meeting was Behaviour.  This has become particularly noticeable at lunch times.  

It was therefore agreed that parents would be sent home a very short questionnaire to obtain 

their views on the children’s behaviour. 
 

We would be very grateful if you could complete the questions below and return to school by 

Monday 17th March 2014. 
 

Please make any comments in the box provided.  This can also be carried over to the reverse if you 

wish. 

Circle as applicable. 
 

Are you happy with your child’s general behaviour? 
 

YES    MOSTLY    NO 
 

Are you happy with your child’s behaviour at meal times? 
 

YES    MOSTLY    NO 
 

Does your child usually have meal times with other family members seated at a table? 
 

YES    MOSTLY    NO 
 

Are you happy with your child’s general manners? (please, thank you, excuse me) 
 

YES    MOSTLY    NO 
 

Would you be interested in a Workshop for parents based around behaviour and manners? 
  

YES      NO 
Please comment as you wish: 


